Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are very happy to be photographing your team and individuals this year. Please
find attached form that needs to be completed and handed in PRIOR to photo time. We
also require payment at that time. We accept visa, mastercard, debit and cash. We
guarantee satisfaction or your money back. The section asking for DOB, position, ht.,
wt., etc. ONLY needs to be filled out if you are ordering trader cards.

Team photos will be done first with individual photos done after. If there is no form for
your child, no individual photo will be taken. We need the form to write the number of
the digital image on it, so we can put a number to a face. If your child is not having an
individual photo taken, they are free to leave after the team photo.

Any questions or concerns please feel free to contact us at 519-282-0042 or www.s-

napshotphotography-exeter.ca

Sincerely,

Snap Shot Photography


http://www.snapshotphotography-exeter.ca/

